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WOO DLEY  A L LOTM E NT  TE NANT S  AS SO CIAT IO N  
A T  R E A D I N G  R O A D  

 

SPEC IAL  BUL LET IN  –  91 

May 2023 

Front Gate - Padlock 

 
 

This morning we have swapped the padlocks over on the gates. 

This means that the back gate to the allotments is out of order until Tuesday 30th May. 

We understand that this may be frustrating for some tenants but made the decision as the front gate is used more 

frequently. 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused and working quickly to resolve this matter. 

Your cooperation is appreciated in following these restrictions. 

 

 

Many thanks 

Sarah Lane – Chair 

Woodley Allotments Tenants Association at Reading Road 

chair@woodley-allotments.org.uk 

mailto:chair@woodley-allotments.org.uk

